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I hope that you have all set your goals for this year. I can’t wait to read all about the wonderful 
things that you have planned for this year!  Be sure to share your ideas with all the partners.  
Also – be sure to take lots of pictures!   
 
The holidays are almost here. Has your Salon reached out to a child and their family in your 
community to adopt for the year? Our Special Children need to feel our love for them, especially 
during the holidays. Reach out to Respiratory Clinics at your local hospital to see if they know of 
a family that could use our assistance. If you cannot adopt a family, ask the clinic what you can 
do to assist their paƟents throughout the year. It’s not too late to put a plan into moƟon. 
 
At this Ɵme of the year, please take the Ɵme to be thankful for the many blessings that we have 
been given.  One of them being the opportunity that we have to serve our beloved organizaƟon 
and our Special Children.   
 

 
 

Love, 
 
The Nationale Children & Youth Team 



 
 


